
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Savona Homeowners, 
 
In order to improve communications with our owners, we need to 
utilize every means available to us to communicate better.  As a 
result, the Board has chosen this registration of our owners and 
tenants to augment the meetings on Zoom and the email blast data 
base that we are using for general communications.   
 
Things can and do happen that can affect our condos which may 
need immediate attention on the part of our residents.  In fact, 
during the last year, we had a water issue in two of our buildings and 
a fire call on another building.   
 
Because many of our owners are only here part time or have elected 
to lease their condo, it is important that if we are aware of an urgent 
problem, we can be in a position to assist in contacting an owner or 
resident.   
 
The information that we get from this registration will be treated as 
confidential and will only be used as intended by authorized 
individuals. 
 
We thank you for your cooperation as we strive to make 
communication with every owner and tenant better! 
 
Savona Board of Directors 
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